
 
 
Staff Council Update – March 2023 
 
The UGA Staff Council along with the VP for Finance & Administration’s Staff Representative Group hosted 
the 4th annual Staff Resources Fair on Tuesday, March 7. This networking event allowed staff members the 
opportunity to explore resources available to employees throughout the UGA community. The resource fair 
had more than 35 exhibitors this year, twelve sponsors and engaged over 500 employees. It also provided the 
opportunity for staff to interact in-person with our council members and bring renewed interest to the council.  
 
 
 
 
 


